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BY EMAIL 
 
September 20, 2019 
 
Alan Mark 
Goodmans LLP 
Bay Adelaide Centre - West Tower 
33 Bay Street, Suite 3400 
Toronto ON  M5H 2S7 
amark@goodmans.ca 
 
 
Dear Mr. Mark: 
 
Re: PF Resolute Canada Inc. (Resolute)  
 Application pursuant to Section 35 of the Electricity Act, 1998  
 Ontario Energy Board File No. EB-2019-0206 
  
This letter acknowledges receipt of your September 6, 2019 letter on behalf of the 
Independent Electricity System Operator (IESO) in respect to the referenced application 
by Resolute for an order directing the IESO to amend certain Market Rules which 
pertain to the qualifications to participate in the IESO’s Demand Response Auction. 
  
Your letter outlines concerns related to the scope of the proceeding and seeks to have 
the OEB consider striking a portion of the application. 
 
Today the OEB has issued a Notice of Hearing which will commence the adjudication of 
Resolute’s application.  Upon completion of the intervention period, the application will 
be assigned to an OEB Panel.  It will be the OEB Panel that will make determinations as 
to how it wishes to proceed with the Application. Your letter has been placed on the 
public record and will be forwarded to the OEB Panel hearing this application.   All 
parties will be advised of further steps in due course.  
 
Any questions relating to the application should be directed to Michael Bell, Case 
Manager at Michael.Bell@oeb.ca or at 416-440-7688.  
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Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
Office of the Registrar 
 
 
 
c:  George Vegh, McCarthy Tétrault LLP 
 
 


